
From: Kara E. Symonds  
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2011 4:19 PM
To: Kara E. Symonds
Subject: Skagit River GI NOI Comment Period Extension
 
My apologies for any cross postings. The following contains information related to the Skagit
River General Investigation (GI).
 
--
The Corps of Engineers is extending the comment period for the Notice of Intent (NOI) to
prepare a Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the Skagit River General Investigation
Study (previously advertised as the Skagit River Flood Damage Reduction Study), Skagit
County, Washington. This extension will provide interested persons with additional time to
prepare comments on the NOI.
 
The NOI was published in the July 29, 2011 Federal Register (76FR 45543) for review and
comment (attached for reference). Comments regarding the NOI were required to be received
on or before August 29, 2011. During the comment period, requests to extend the comment
period were received. In response to these requests, the comment period for the NOI has been
extended through September 9, 2011.
 
Requests for inclusion on the mailing list, future documents, and all comments on the
proposed project should be sent to:
 
Hannah Hadley, Study Environmental Coordinator
US Army Corps of Engineers - Seattle District
PO Box 3755
Seattle WA 98124-3755
ATTN: CENWS-PM-PL-ER
Phone (206) 764-6950
Fax (206) 764-4470
Email Hannah.F.Hadley@usace.army.mil




